
For those living outside the Parish in Grange & Back Lane 

in Lindale 

For the Lord’s healing & peace:   

Maj Williams & Audrey Farrar 

To rest in peace and rise in glory:  

Bessie Shepherd, Colin Paterson & John Falkingham 

PLEASE PRAY - for Vanessa Ifill and Jonathan Cockburn who 
are to be married at St Paul’s on Saturday. May God enfold 
them with his love and blessing as they are married and in all the 
days to come.  
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Prayer  
Points 

Tue, Wed, Thurs, Fri - 8.00am - Morning Prayer @ St Paul’s 

Monday  4th March  
11.00 am - Funeral of John Falkingham to take place at Beetham Hall  
12.15 pm - Bible Lunchtime Club - Grange CofE Primary School  
Shrove Tuesday 5th March  
2.oo pm - Events Committee Meeting St Paul’s Grange 
Ash Wednesday 6th March  
10.00 am - Holy Communion  & Imposition of Ashes - St Paul’s Grange 
7.30 pm - Holy Communion  & Imposition of Ashes - St Paul’s Grange 
Thursday 7th March (Perpetua, Felicity & companions, martyrs, 203) 

Friday 8th  March  (Edward King, bishop, 1910.  Felix, bishop, 647. Geoffrey Studdert 

Kennedy, priest, poet, 1929) 

4.30pm - Wedding Rehearsal (Vanessa Ifill and Jonathan Cockburn)  
Saturday 9th  March  
12.30 pm - Wedding of Vanessa Ifill & Jonathan Cockburn, St Paul’s  
 

Sunday 10th March 2019 -  First Sunday of Lent  
8.00 am - St Mary’s , Allithwaite 

Holy Communion (BCP) - Rev’d Bryan Williams 
9.30 am - The Fell Church, Grange-over-Sands 

Holy Communion (BCP) Rev’d George Wilson 
11.00 am -   St Paul’s, Grange-over-Sands 

Parish Eucharist - Rev’d George Wilson  
 

 

THIS WEDNESDAY - On Wednesday 6th March, we mark the 
beginning of Lent. As usual this will include the imposition of 
ashes at both the 10.00am Eucharist and the 7.30pm Sung 
Eucharist. As we enter into the holy season of Lent, attending a 
Eucharist on Ash Wednesday is a fitting way to commend the 
days ahead to God, praying that it might be a time that we might 
seek Christ afresh, turning away from all those things that hinder 

us in the living out of our Christian faith. Please do return 

your palm crosses from last year so that they can be 

burned in preparation for the liturgy of ashing. Please 
leave in the vestry  or office,  
 

LENT – Please do take away a leaflet detailing the various 
opportunities in Lent for study and reflection that have been 
organised across the Team and between the churches of the 
town. It is important that as Christians we make the keeping of a 
holy Lent a real priority as we prepare to celebrate the joy of 
Easter once again. From the earliest days of the Church it has 
been seen as a time of preparation, renewal, and reflection in 
which we set aside time to grow in our relationships with Christ 
through prayer, reading of Scripture, fasting and acts of service. 
Hopefully the various study groups will help us, in different 

ways, to keep Lent faithfully. There are sign up sheets for 

the various courses and events at the back of church, 

please do sign up!  
 

WHATS WRONG WITH THE ORGAN? - Charles will be giving 
an audio presentation of the problems with the St. Paul's organ 

next Sunday, 10th March, at 12.15 p.m. following the 

morning service, and a repeat on Wednesday, 13th March, at 

10.45 a.m. after the morning Communion service. Please come 
along and appreciate the problems that we intend to tackle this 
year. 

VISIT BY BISHOP JAMES – On the evening of Monday 25
th

 

March, Bishop James will be in the Cartmel Peninsula as part 
of his Lenten walk around the Diocese. We will be hosting a Pie 
and Pea Supper here at St Paul’s (at 6.30pm) for all the parishes 
of the Peninsula, there is a sign up sheet at the back of church – 
so please do come along! It would be wonderful if we could 
make sure Bishop James receives a very good welcome.  
 

PRAYER WALKS IN LENT – During Lent a prayer walk 
around the boundaries of the Cartmel Peninsula has been 
organised, to encircle our communities in prayer and ask afresh 
for God’s blessing on those who live, work, & holiday here. The 
walk will take place on the five Saturdays in Lent with 
opportunities, for those who prefer not to walk, to gather in 
different parish churches for prayer & fellowship. Please collect 
a letter and booklet introducing the walks at the back of church.  
                              

2019 MAGAZINES - Payment for 2019 magazines is now due. If 
you have your magazines delivered, please pay your distributor. 
If your magazines are reserved and you collect them from the 

back of church, please pay Susan Jackson. The cost is £ 7.00  
 

THE POPPY KNITTERS REUNION - 11 of us gathered at 
Doris's grandson's cafe, Freshers, at Ambleside for a really 
wonderful lunch. We were welcomed by Jacob and Liesl her 
daughter, who talked us through the menu  We all enjoyed the 
quiches and some  even had room for the cakes or 
puddings.!!!!   Can thoroughly recommend .Thanks to Doris and 
Penny for arranging 

 

Please join us for a 

cup of  tea 

or coffee  

after the  

Eucharist. 

 

The Pari sh of Saint  Paul   

Grange-over-Sands   

with Lindale   

— in the — 

CARTMEL PENINSULA TEAM MINISTRY  

This week the Pew Sheet is sponsored   

by Joyce Leach 

“In loving Memory of Robert” 

Sunday 3rd March 2019 

THE SUNDAY NEXT BEFORE LENT  
 

8.00 am - St Mary’s, Allithwaite 

Holy Communion (BCP) - Rev’d Andrew Norman 
 

9.30 am - The Fell Church, Grange-over-Sands 

Lay-led Matins (BCP)  

11.00 am - St Paul’s, Grange over Sands  

Parish Eucharist, with Anointing & Laying on of Hands 
Rev’d Andrew Norman & Rev’d Sue Wilson 

12.15 pm - Brief meeting of PCC in Lady Chapel to review & 
approve 2018 Accounts, Treasurer's & Secretary's Report 

 

Rev’d Andrew Norman is also at the 9.30 am service for  

St John’s Flookburgh this morning 

READINGS  - 10th March 
The First Sunday of  Lent  

OT Reading – Deuteronomy 26: 1-11 
NT Reading - Romans 10: 8b-13 

Gospel Reading - Luke 4.1-13 

WELCOME    

If you are visiting, please stay for refreshments after the Eucharist 

and make yourself known. If you have recently moved into the area 

and would like a prayer, a visit or have any questions about church 

life or the Christian faith, please contact the Assistant Curate,  The 

Revd Andrew Norman. 

Tel: 015395 59355 - e-mail: revdabn@gmail.com 

mailto:revdabn@gmail.com

